
Cruel and inhuman treatment by Polish authorities - regarding
documents I passed on November 7th @ 1 Easton Street

Sent:  Wednesday, 22 November 2017 13:11

From: Michal Siemaszko mhsiemaszko@protonmail.com

To: contactus@amnesty.org contactus@amnesty.org

Dear Maria,  
 
As per our phone conversation today, I would like to follow up regarding documents I passed on in person on
November 7th - printed summary as well as materials on DVD record, packed in transparent document sleeve. 
 
I specifically came to London for 2 days to pass on this information as this has been going on for several (~ 6)
years already and is severely affecting not only my health, but ability to make my living.  
 
Outcome of this which I would greatly appreciate is providing me with contacts to prepare medico-legal opinion
regarding damage to my body due to events in January 2014. In Poland, I've been prevented for close to 4 years 
to obtain comprehensive medical diagnosis, as well as medico-legal opinion - lawyer I hired this year was also
denied by 10 different places in Poland to conduct medico-legal opinion on my behalf.  
 
In addition, any contacts for international / human rights lawyers, advice, would be highly appreciated; but medico-
legal opinion part is most important as this will allow to move forward with criminal / human rights violations case
properly. 
 
My phone number is: +48 723 039 978. 
 
Thank you very much for your consideration and any help with this issue. 
 
Kind regards, 
Michal Siemaszko 
 
Sent with ProtonMail Secure Email. 
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